
Dear Honorable Supervisors- 

 

Our family farm is writing today to express support for the phase 3 cultivation ordinance. It has 

been refreshing to see forward progress from the Cannabis Ad Hoc Committee and we commend 

Mr Haschak and Mr Williams on their continuing efforts. Our current phase 1 ordinance is 

broken beyond repair and phase 3 may provide a possible route to an Annual State permit for 

existing operators. 

 

Furthermore we would like to state we support the forthcoming MCA memo addressing these 

issues. We also support reasonable regulations for personal cultivation of cannabis,.and that the 

BoS honor the rights of adults to cultivate small quantities of cannabis, as is consistent with Prop 

64 and California state law. 

 

Thank you for your time and we look forward to Monday's meeting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brandon Wheeler 

Roger Wheeler 

Julee Wheeler 

Chanel Wheeler 

 


